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[bookmark: _GoBack]Mark L. Johnson						November 20, 2018
Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA 98504

via E-file online

Transmittal Letter

Re: Time Schedule Changes

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This transmittal letter serves as a Thirty-day notice per WAC 480-30-316 (1).  We are making 2 adjustments to arrival times to our existing time schedule between Whidbey Island and SeaTac International Airport.

Thank you,


John Solin		360-679-4003		john@seatacshuttle.com
Mike Lauver		360-679-4003		mike@seatacshuttle.com
Owners
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